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Abstract 
This presentation will provide an update on qualification activities related to the 3150 series pressure 
transmitter, including discussion related to the successful completion of qualification testing and 
qualification report availability for the 3154N and 3153N harsh environment pressure transmitters.  This 
topic will also provide updated information related to the discontinuance of the 1150 series nuclear 
qualified platform. 
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